
  

Mysteries of the Rosary
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The Annunciation

● This was when the 
angel Gabriel went to 
Mary and told her that 
she will have a son by 
the power of the Holy 
Spirit and that she 
must name him 
Jesus.



  

The Visitation

The Visitation is the visit 
of Mary, who was 
pregnant with Jesus, to 
Elizabeth, who was 
pregnant with John the 
Baptist.



  

The Nativity

● This was when Jesus 
was born. This is now 
known as Christmas.



  

The Presentation

● The Presentation of 
Jesus at the Temple 
is an early episode in 
the life of Jesus, 
describing his 
presentation at the 
Temple in Jerusalem 
in order to officially 
induct him into 
Judaism.



  

The Finding of Jesus in the Temple

● Mary and Joseph 
headed back home 
and after a day of 
travel realised Jesus 
was missing, so they 
returned to 
Jerusalem, finding 
Jesus three days 
later. He was found in 
The Temple in 
discussion with the 
elders.



  

The Babtism of the Lord

● Jesus was Babtised 
in the River Jordan by 
John the Babtist.



  

The Wedding at Cana

● Jesus performed his 
first miracle which 
was turning water into 
wine.



  

The Proclamation Of the Kingdom

● Jesus reveals the 
cause of our illness.



  

The Transfiguration

● This was when Jesus 
is transfigurated and 
became in glory upon 
a mountain. 



  

The Institution of the Eucharist

● This was the Last 
Supper.



  

The Agony in the Garden

● Agony in the Garden 
was when Jesus 
prayed late at night in 
the Garden of 
Gethsemane. He had 
asked the three 
disciples to pray with 
him, but they are 
unable to stay awake.



  

The Scourging at the Pillar

● Pilot ordered his 
soldiers to scourge 
Jesus.



  

The Crowning with Thorns

● A crown of thorns was 
placed on the head of 
Jesus during the 
events leading up to 
the crucifixion.



  

The Carrying of the Cross

● This was when Jesus 
carried his cross. 
There are 14 
stationsthat describe 
exactly what 
happened.



  

The Crucifiction

● This was when Jesus 
was crucified on his 
cross.



  

The Resurrection

● This was when Jesus 
rose from the dead.



  

The Ascention

● Jesus promised the 
disciples that they 
would soon receive 
the Holy Spirit, and 
asked them to remain 
in Jerusalem until the 
Spirit had come.



  

Pentecost

●  The apostles were 
celebrating when the 
Holy Spirit descended 
on them. It sounded 
like a very strong 
wind, and it looked 
like tongues of fire. 
The apostles then 
found themselves 
speaking in foreign 
languages, inspired 
by the Holy Spirit.



  

The Assumption

● The Immaculate 
Mother of God, 
having completed the 
course of her earthly 
life, was assumed 
body and soul into 
heavenly glory.



  

The Coronation of the Blessed 
Virgin Mary

● The Virgin Mother of 
God was physically 
crowned as Queen of 
Heaven.
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